SHER/IFF ==

SEM/INOLE COUNTY

*EXUPDATE***
LaQuinta London has been located in good health and is being reunited with her family. Thank you for your
assistance!

NEWS RELEASE
SCSO seeks public’s help locating missing/endangered adult

Seminole Co. (Nov. 14, 2016) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help
locating missing/endangered 19-year-old LaQuinta M. London.

LaQuinta was reported missing by her mother after she failed to show up for her assigned shift at work
last Thursday. According to family members, LaQuinta has Bipolar disorder, depression, and a history of
making threats to harm herself.

LaQuinta is a black female, 5’6" tall, weighing approximately 137 Ibs., with brown hair and hazel eyes.
She has a tattoo with Arabic writing on her right inner bicep. She was last seen wearing a white tank top
and a red plaid button shirt with light blue jeans. A photo is attached to this release.

Anyone with information on LaQuinta’s whereabouts is urged to call 911 or the SCSO at (407) 665-6650.

For more information contact:

Sgt. Celines Rios (crios@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6983 - desk

(407) 474-5193 - cell

or

Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk

(407) 402-3319 —cell
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